

Planning and Community Development Department City of Bellingham

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Ali Taysi, AVT Planning

FROM:

Blake Lyon, Director, PCDD 7566

SUBJECT:

Extension to the RFI Deadline for The Woods at Viewcrest

DATE:

4/17/2023

Mr. Taysi, the PCDD has received and reviewed your 4/13/2023 email requesting an additional 60-day extension to the 4/20/23 deadline date in order to respond to the City's Request for Information issued on 12/21/2022.

BMC 21.10.190 C provides the Director the authority to extend the response period beyond the 120-day period in accordance with, in this case, BMC 21.10.080 A 2, which allows for a mutual agreement between the applicant and the Director.

Therefore, your request for a 60-day extension ending on June 20, 2023, is hereby granted.

The PCDD acknowledges your team's ongoing gathering and preparing of information that is necessary to fully respond to our RFI. We look forward to receiving the additional information we have requested. Thank you in advance.

210 Lottie Street Bellingham, WA 98225 Phone: (360) 778-8300 Fax: (360) 778-8302 TTY: (360) 778-8382 Email: planning@cob.org www.cob.org/planning 210 Lottie Street Bellingham, WA 98225 Phone: (360) 778-8300 Fax: (360) 778-8302 TTY: (360) 778-8382 Email: cd@cob.org www.cob.org/planning **Building and Development Services**

210 Lottie Street Bellingham, WA 98225 Phone: (360) 778-8300 Fax: (360) 778-8301 TTY: (360) 778-8382 Email: permits@cob.org www.cob.org/permits